&h What a year! This holiday season caps off 12 months of
family, friends, and fun, and the speed bumps along the
way only brought us closer! We are going to keep it brief
this year - so here goes! Adam still works for Permobil, but
they have also acquired a custom manual wheelchair
company called TiLite based in the tri-cities area of
Washington. Adam started a blog (www.afaith-fulllife.com)
and Adam and Missy began podcasting their life's
adventures at the same site. We've had a year of septic
problems, forest fires, floods, and school evacuations due
to a shooting in the community, but through it all God has
kept us safe! Take a listen to our podcasts to catch up on
what has been happening here at Camp Crawford in the
beautiful foothills of the Sierra Nevada Mountain Range!

Logan finished his junior year of varsity football and was named the Defensive ‘
Player of the Year for the entire Pioneer Valley League! Ethan and his cousin
Justin turned 13 and completed their rite of initiation becoming young men.
Ethan and Seth continued to excel at X-country and were both placed on the

honor roll at their school! We took the boys whitewater rafting for the first time.

We went with the St. Teresa of Avila youth group on a
Mexico Mission trip in July, and Logan went to his first
Homecoming dance with his girlfriend Katie this fall. The
boys also got to hang out with the Tree House Masters and
check out a build they were working on thanks to Uncle Alex!

"May you have the gladness of Christmas which is hope; the
spirit of Christmas which is peace; the heart of Christmas
which is love."

- Ada V. Hendricks
See you in the New Year! May God Bless and Keep You!




